MEMO

Planning and Urban Development
Planning Division

To: Councilor Donoghue

From: Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager
Date: December 21, 2009

Re: Discontinuance of a portion of Oak Street

Attached is the plan from Lafayette Portland, LL.C for the proposed discontinuance of
Oak Street between Spring and Pleasant Streets. This request will be forwarded to the
Planning Board for a recommendation to City Council. If you have questions, please let
me know.

Thank you.
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